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BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 
The following list is tentative assignments for the non-tenured teachers. 
 

Employee Tentative Assignment Location 

Maretta Taylor Teacher/Regular Chapman School 

Darcy Mueller Teacher/Regular Homer Middle School 

Shawna Vlasak Teacher/Regular (.50 FTE) K-Beach Elementary School 

Laura Fourtner Guidance Counselor Kenai Central High School 

Corise Story Teacher/Regular McNeil Canyon Elementary School 

Shannon Hoffbeck Teacher/Regular Mountain View Elementary School 

Michelle Green Teacher/Regular Nikiski North Star Elementary School 

Katy Settlemyer Teacher/Regular (.50 FTE) Nikiski North Star Elementary School 

Sarah Cooper Teacher/Regular Ninilchik School 

Michelle Fournier 
Teacher/Regular (Perm .50 FTE/Temp 
.50 FTE) 

Razdolna School 

Stephanie Belger Teacher/Regular Redoubt Elementary School 

Bethany Epplin Teacher/Regular Redoubt Elementary School 

Carol Hutto Teacher/Regular River City Academy 

Deanne Pearson Teacher/Regular River City Academy 

Wesley Andrews Guidance Counselor Skyview High School 

Bristol Whitmore Teacher/Regular Soldotna High School 

Brian Dandliker Teacher/Voc Ed Soldotna Middle School 

Jeffrey Vincent Teacher/Regular Soldotna Middle School 

Thomas Cavanaugh Teacher/Regular Sterling Elementary School 

Christina Granger Teacher/Regular Tustumena Elementary School 

Amanda Painter Teacher/Regular Tustumena Elementary School 
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Amanda Miller Teacher/Special Education Unassigned  
 

 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that contracts and tenure for the above reference non-tenured teachers be approved 
for the 2013-14 school year. The above assignments are tentative. 
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